
 

Holcim US, 1687 Cole Blvd., Suite 300, Golden, CO 80401 
Phone 303-985-1070, www.holcim.com 1/1 

June 4, 2024 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Permit No. M-1999-098 – Riverview Resource  
       Groundwater Monitoring Plan Revision – Adequacy Review Response 
 
Holcim requested on May 31, 2024 to amend Exhibit G (Water Information) to remove monitoring wells 7, 
8, 9, 10, and 11 from further groundwater well monitoring and reporting.  PDC Energy built a natural gas 
fracking pad in 2018 (attached map) and mining the aggregate material will not occur on this parcel.  
Monitoring well 3 will be replaced. 
 
To address the preliminary adequacy review, please find the responses: 

1.) Attached revised groundwater monitoring well plan map after closure of wells 7, 8, 9, 10, and 11. 
2.) Holcim commits to providing the appropriate DWR-09 Form Well Abandonment Report. 
3.) Holcim commits to continually provide the Division water level data with the annual report. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 702-379-4623. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wyatt R. Webster 
Environmental & Land Manager 
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